SACing Jenny Wilson

A note by Lily Topham
Deputy President (Clubs & Societies)

Introduction

It has been the case in previous years that the incoming DPCS doesn't show up to the last CSB of the year. If the DPCS-elect is here now she should be sent out to do important stuff, like photocopying, or scanning.

Decisions Required

To mandate the Deputy President (Clubs and Societies) Elect:

- To hang upside-down from a self-knitted yarn attached to the Union flagpole (if it ever gets approved by Health and Safety) whilst giving out the volunteers' radios.
- To knit all agendas, minutes and papers for all future CSBs.
- To knit personalized Union regalia for all incoming and outgoing Sabbs.
- To promote knitting as part of a healthy lifestyle by starting an extreme-knitting society.
- To describe herself as the Deputy President (Cakes and Sweets) in a Council report, and see if anyone notices.
- To restock all the clothing products in the Union Shop with Jenny Wilson-knitted merchandise.
- To use the words: 'Knit, 'Knitting' or 'Knits' in every Union meeting a minimum of once every 10minutes.

Caveat if the above conditions are not met:

- To mandate the incoming members of CSB to pelt the DPCS-elect with the free lunches she will get from the Sport Imperial meetings.
- To mandate the DPCS-elect to clean up & re-pack everything using knitted bags after the incoming members of CSB have performed this task.